
Firth of Clyde important to whiting
stocks

Scientists have discovered that the Firth of Clyde is an important source of
juvenile whiting to the wider Scottish west coast waters.

Second farmer-led Climate Group
announced

A second farmer-led group to provide information, advice and proposals to cut
emissions and tackle climate change is being established.

Chough conservation effective but more
action needed

Supplementary feeding and parasite treatment aimed at preventing chough
extinction in Scotland have been successful, according to a new report
published by NatureScot.

Handbook to help farmers weather
‘perfect storm’

The “perfect storm” of Covid-19 and Brexit means it’s more important than
ever for farm businesses to consider the economic landscape and think about
the changes that might lie ahead.
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SRUC looks to add another string to
its bow

SRUC is part of a £3 million research and development programme to explore
ideas that could go on to become major UK festivals in 2022.
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